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Carey Certo

From: Sweet tea <kiwifish38@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 12:50 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Bubble on Camas High School Courts

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The bubble that is proposed to go over the Camas High School Tennis Courts definitely is a great decision 
and well needed. There are so many kids that turn out to play tennis on both the boys and girls teams and 
it is so disappointing when they cannot even practice let alone play a match with a different school 
because of weather cancelations. Please put the bubble over the courts for our children and for the 
wonderful addition of adding a place to play for the community. This is something that needs to happen!  
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Kimberly Fisher 
Mother of High School Girls Varsity Tennis Player  
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